
 
 

New Mid-Atlantic StatNet to Hold Second 

Meeting in May in Washington, D.C. 

Collins Center Chosen as a Partner for the Initiative, Partially Modeled after  

New England StatNet 

In partnership with the Collins Center, three Washington D.C. area jurisdictions have taken the 

lead to form a regional performance management practitioners' consortium dedicated to sharing 

best practices and benchmarking across the national capital region. Following a successful 

initial meeting last October, managers from Fairfax County and the City of Alexandria, Virginia, 

and Montgomery county, Maryland are planning the second meeting for jurisdictions and 

organizations stretching from the suburbs of Philadelphia to Virginia Beach that are. 

The spring 2014 meeting of Mid-Atlantic StatNet will take place on May 8 in Washington, D.C. 

at the training center for the Performance Institute (http://www.performanceinstitute.org/), 

another invaluable partner in bringing this effort to fruition. In addition to engaging speakers, 

networking, and information sharing opportunities, Mid-Atlantic StatNet is borrowing New 

England StatNet's practice of devoting meeting time to compare and contrast data and practices 

around a single service area. The meeting will focus  on permitting and inspection services, with 

the discussion to be led by the Collins Center. 

Mid-Atlantic StatNet plans to hold meetings twice a year to bring together the region's devotees 

committed to leading edge and best practice performance measurement and operational 

improvements that serve to enhance service delivery and the quality of life for  regional 

residents, businesses, and visitors.  For more information about this initiative, please contact 

Bill Yake at William.Yake@fairfaxcounty.gov, Greg Useem at greg.useem@alexandriava.gov, or 

Dave Gottesman at david.gottesman@montgomerycountymd.gov. 

 


